

UNIVERSITY OF DELHI OFFICE OF THE CHIEF ELECTION OFFICER DUSU ELECTIONS 2013-2014

Professor Ashok Vohra Chief Election Officer DUSU Elections 2013-14

Email: eodusu2013@gmail.com

Phone: 011-27662587

C/O Room No. 3, Conference Centre, Opp. Botany Department (Gate No. 4), University of Delhi, Delhi – 110007

No. CEO/DUSU/Elec/2013/

Dated: 20.09.2013

Dear friends,

With the co-operation and support extended by all of you – students, teachers, election officers, staff, Delhi Police, and print & electronic media – we could successfully complete the DUSU Elections 2013 in free, fair, impartial, transparent and peaceful manner.

Because of the interest evinced by the print and electronic media right from the beginning, we received adequate publicity among the electorate. The confidence generated by the cordial atmosphere in the electorate resulted in an increase of about three percent in the votes polled this year.

On behalf of Dr. Satish Kumar, the Returning Officer, Prof. D. S. Rawat, Chief Returning Officer and on my own behalf I take this opportunity to thank all of you for your co-operation.

I look forward to your active co-operation in the future too.

With every good wish,

Sincerely yours,

Sd/-(Prof. Ashok Vohra)
Chief Election Officer, DUSU